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Thursday 26th September 2024 
 

TELL THEM FROM ME 
Partners in Learning Parent Survey 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This year our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part 
of the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student 
engagement.  The survey asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are 
known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their 
child’s experience at school.  These include communication between parents/carers and staff, 
activities and practices at home, and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning 
and behaviour.  This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements. 
 
The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers.  
The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential.  
The parent survey will be conducted between Thursday 26th September 2024 (today) and Friday 
8th November 15th 2024 (end of Week 4 Term 4).  Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary 
and your responses are very much appreciated. 
 
More information about the survey is available at: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/tell-them-from-me  
 
To access the survey for our school go to:  
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/wnrn2024 
 
We are hoping to have at least one survey completed for each of our families and we welcome 
more than one parent’s responses where possible. 
 
Please contact me through the school office if you have any questions about the parent survey. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Steve Atkinson 
Relieving Principal 
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